
Bermuda Greens News- Community Update 
  

Dear Bermuda Greens Residents, 

SPA: This morning electricians identified and addressed connection 
issues that appear to have resolved the issues with the 
spa.  Tomorrow the spa will be tested, treated and will likely be re-
opened.  The company that completes warranty repairs on the spa is 
scheduled for Thursday, if needed.  We appreciate everyone's 
patience during the down time.   

WIFI AT CLUBHOUSE: 5.0 Wi-Fi is available again at the 
Clubhouse.  In order to connect to the faster speed, 
choose BGOffice 5, the Password is Clubhouse. 

BIKES: The removal of the abandoned bikes has been 
scheduled Friday with Bulk Pickup from Waste Management. 

ROOF CLEANING: Roof and Gutter cleaning has been approved, 
and we will let you know as soon as it is scheduled. 

Thank you for your attention.  Hope you are all having a great week. 

Sara Catlett, CAM 
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